Messages for Remittance Advices dated July 4, 2024 –July 11, 2024
	TO: Pharmacy and Physician Assistant Providers
	RE: New Provider Type/Specialty–Physician Assistant (PT12/NV)–Causing Claim Denials for Pharmacy Claims

	Provider Type 12/specialty NV for physician assistant providers was implemented on July 1st.  The pharmacy vendor (Prime Therapeutics) was not made aware of this change in provider type.  Prescription claims from this provider type are being denied for Prescriber ID is not covered.  Prime Therapeutics will have the change in by 7/9/2024 and the claims will no longer deny incorrectly.  There are two options to get these claims to pay prior to the implementation of the change:

•  Prescriptions can be written under the NPI of the physician that supervises the physician assistant. The pharmacy can contact the office of the physician assistant to make this change.

•  The pharmacy can contact Prime Therapeutics at 1-800-424-7895 during normal business hours (Monday – Friday 8:00 to 5:00 excluding state holidays) to override the denial.

Please contact Prime Therapeutics at 1-800-424-7895 during normal business hours (Monday – Friday 8:00 to 5:00 excluding state holidays) with any questions.


Thank you for your participation in the Arkansas Medicaid Program. If you have questions regarding these messages, please contact the Provider Assistance Center at (800) 457-4454 toll-free or locally at (501) 376-2211. Remittance Advices can be found using Search Payment History on the Arkansas Medicaid Provider Portal at https://portal.mmis.arkansas.gov/armedicaid/provider/Home/tabid/135/Default.aspx.
